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OUR MISSION

Tabernacle Presbyterian Church is called by God, led by 

faith in Jesus Christ and empowered by the Holy Spirit to 

demonstrate the Kingdom of God through worship, disci-

pleship and outreach. Honoring our heritage at 34th and 

Central, we will faithfully serve our community, city and world 

in the present and prepare expectantly for the future.

SUNDAY SCHEDULE

 

CONTACT INFORMATION

TAB’S TOWER CHIMES

This monthly newsletter is also available on the church 

website at: www.tabpres.org

All submissions should be emailed to Kristine Seals at  

frontdesk@tabpres.org. The submission deadline is the  

15th of each month for appearance in the upcoming month’s 

Tower Chimes.

8:00a 

9:00a 
 

10:00a 

11:00a

Communion Service 
Located in McKee Chapel

Contemporary Service 
Connect with God and with one another  
in authentic, relational worship in the Sanctuary

Christian Education Hour 
Programming for all ages

Traditional Worship 
Located in the Sanctuary featuring organ and 
choir music

frontdesk@tabpres.org

tabpres

TABERNACLE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

418 E. 34th Street, Indianapolis, IN 46205

(317) 923.5458

www.tabpres.org
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Dear Friends, 

On Sunday morning, December 9, just before reading the Scripture lesson and 

preaching, I reflected briefly on the life and legacy of President George H. W. Bush 

after having watched his funeral services earlier that week. Regardless of one’s political 

persuasion or thoughts regarding his presidency one cannot help but be inspired by 

his life of service to our country and his love of family and friends, and opponents, alike.  

During the memorial service a friend of ours texted, “Inspiring! Makes me want to be 

better!” I agree.

While life has moved on for us (and by the time you read this that service will seem in 

the distant past) I want to encourage you, as I have myself, to reflect and consider what 

we can “take away” from our reflections on the way “41” lived his life.

As I mentioned that Sunday morning, one day there will be a gathering of family and 

friends to remember each of us, perhaps not with quite the pomp and circumstance 

or wide-media coverage, but a gathering of people who will pause to reflect and 

remember us and the way we lived our lives.

What will they say about us? What words will they use to describe us, our actions, our 

characters, the way we lived our lives? Will anyone be “inspired” and “want to be bet-

ter?” As long as we have breath we have the opportunity to change, to improve, to be 

better.

In his book, The Road to Character, columnist David Brooks contrasts our “résumé 

virtues” - achieving wealth, fame and status, with our “eulogy virtues,” those that exist 

at the core of our being: kindness, bravery, honesty, faithfulness and the like. “Résumé 

virtues” focus on ourselves and our own wants and needs to be first, right, in control, 

while “eulogy virtues” focus on the other and the kinds of relationships we have formed.

The Apostle Paul, in his letter to the Philippians, writes these words of encouragement: 

“Finally, beloved, whatever is true, whatever is honorable, whatever is just, whatever is 

pure, whatever is pleasing, whatever is commendable, if there is any excellence and if 

there is anything worthy of praise, think about these things. Keep on doing these things 

that you have learned and received and heard and seen in me, and the God of peace 

will be with you.” (Philippians 4:8-9)

As we enter into this new year, let us commit ourselves to living lives of virtue and 

character so that when that day comes when our family and friends gather to remember 

and reflect upon the living of our lives, they too, will be “inspired” to “be better.”

I look forward to sharing this year in worship and service with you.

						      Rev. L. John Gable

P.S.  Enclosed is a Funeral Arrangement Form that we use at Tab. If you have not yet 

completed one for yourself let me encourage you to do so as a gift to your family 

or those who one day will be making arrangements for you. You can return your 

completed forms to the Front Office. Either Oscar or I would be happy to visit with you 

about your arrangements, if you so desire.

Pastoral Reflection
What Will They Say?
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Preaching Schedule Weekly Bible Readings
"The Year of the Lord’s Favor"
Isaiah 61:1-6
Isaiah 61:7-11
Rev. Oscar Clavel, preaching

“The Prophet of Preparation: John the Baptist”
John 1:19-28
Rev. L. John Gable, preaching
Ordination and Installation of Officers

"Beginnings Tell of Endings”
John 1:29-49
Isaiah 53:1-9
Rev. L. John Gable, preaching

“Time is (Almost) Everything”
Ecclesiastes 3
John 2:1-11
Rev. Oscar Clavel, preaching 

6

13

20

27

Isaiah 60:1–6
Psalm 72:1–7
Ephesians 3:1–12
Matthew 2:1–12

Isaiah 43:1–7
Psalm 29
Acts 8:14–17
Luke 3: 15–17, 21–22

Isaiah 62:1–5
Psalm 36:5–10
1 Corinthians 12:1–11
John 2:1–11

Nehemiah 8:1–3, 5–6, 8–10
Psalm 19
1 Corinthians 12:12–31a
Luke 4:14–21

6

13

20

27

January 2019

January Event Schedule

1

15

18

21

26

28

6:30p

7:00p

11:30a

4:00p

6:00p

7:00p

Church Offices Closed

New Elder Worship 

Communion Training

C.S. Lewis Meeting

Children's Ministries Lunch & 

Movie Day

MLK Day Observance - 

Church Closed

Youth Confirmation Class

Family Fun Night

Recreation Committee

SUN

MON

TUE

WED

THU

FRI

SAT

MWF

9:00a

5:00p

6:00p

6:45p

9:45a

6:30p

9:30a

12:30p

6:00p

6:30p

3:45p

6:00p

7:15p

7:00p

8:00a

11:00a

Children's Missions Unit

IMPACT Youth Group

Cub Scout Pack

Boy Scout Troop 72

Women Alive

Prayer Ministry

Pastors’ Bible Study

Arts Academy Lessons

Purls of Wisdom

Contemporary Service 

Music Rehearsal

Tab Tutoring

Handbell Choir Rehearsal

Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Circle of Hope

Men’s Bible Study

Tab’s Open Door

WEEKLY MONTHLY

2nd

2nd

3rd

3rd

4th

2nd

4th

2nd

4th

HR Committee

Budget & Finance

Missions Committee 

Adult Ministries 

Children's Ministries

Worship, Music & Arts 

Facilities Committee

Session Meeting

Prayer Team Meeting

Congregational Life

Deacons’ Meeting

Ladies Quilting Group

Ladies Quilting Group

Purls of Wisdom

Purls of Wisdom

Please visit tabpres.org for a complete calendar of events.

SPECIAL

MON

TUE

MON

TUE

TUE

WED

WED

SAT

SAT

5:00p

5:00p

5:30p

6:00p

7:00p

7:15p

5:30p

7:00p

7:15p

5:30p

7:00p

10:30a

10:30a

10:00a

10:00a
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F
or four months last year, if you wanted to find a certain dozen Tab members early 

on Saturday mornings, you could have found them in a Broad Ripple parking lot. 

Stretching, tightening shoe laces, hooking up headphones and praying. They were 

preparing for their weekly group run, part of their training program for the Monumental Half 

Marathon. 

Whether it was a cool and clear dawn, a humid and hot morning or a cold and dreary 

daybreak, they were there, cheerful and ready to run. For some, each Saturday would 

challenge them to run farther than they ever had before. Partnering with runners from Light 

of the World Christian Church, Faith Presbyterian Church and Northview Church Binford, 

the Tab team started with a 35-minute run in July. By the end of August the runners had 

notched their first 5-miler. In mid-October they ran 10 miles and on November 13, they 

completed the 13.1-mile half-marathon. 

As delighted as they were to participate in the event, it wasn’t running that attracted them. 

It was bringing water to people in Africa through World Vision, a Christian humanitarian 

organization. World Vision helps millions of people around the world each year, attacking 

some of mankind’s greatest challenges: poverty, famine, lack of education, AIDS, disaster 

relief and more. Last year, one of its core programs (the one supported by the Tab runners 

and donors) delivered clean water to 3.2 million people by drilling and installing working 

wells. It would be hard to overstate the impact that clean water can have. A lack of water 

suitable for drinking, cooking, sanitation and hygiene kills some 1,000 children every day 

around the world through diarrhea and other curable illnesses. In some areas, having 

“access” to water means walking long hours to distant wells and back again, sometimes 

multiple times a day. This time spent fetching water means no time to work, or for children 

to attend school. 

The Tab crew did its part to help deliver clean water to these people. Thanks to generous 

donations from Tab members and other friends and supporters, the Tab team raised 

$18,075 -  enough, according to World Vision data, to supply clean water to 360 Africans. 

Across Indianapolis, World Vision teams raised more than $1 million, which means World 

Vision can provide nearly 20,000 people in Africa with clean water. At the same time that 

World Vision works with African communities to address their water needs, the organization 

also delivers Living Water. As the organization points out, “Water initiatives provide an ideal 

way for World Vision staff to share their faith. Receiving water not only brings good health, 

but also opens up a conversation about the character of Christ.” And a Ghanaian who leads 

World Vision programs in southern Africa added, “It is Jesus who enables us to strike water. 

That water is stored there by God.”

Story by John Thomas

Team World Vision: A Monumental Impact
Tab runners give hundreds access to clean water!

Tab World 

Vision Team 

Caryn Costlow

Mick Daum

Katherine Gering

Christine Grazioll

Doressa Kupke*

Ali Meils

Sarah Noel*

Joyce Peipert

Christen Prible

Brenda  Truax

Evan Williams 

* Team Captains

(Leah Crane and Kerry 

Mitchell planned to run but 

were injured in training.)

Doressa Kupke & Sarah Noel
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New Members Welcome!
On Sunday, November 18, 2018, we welcomed the following new members to our Tab Church family. Here is some 

information about each of them that you can print out and add to your Pictorial Directory. Their pictures are on display in 

McKee Hallway. Please seek out these new members and do your part to welcome them to the fellowship of Tab!

CAROLYN DODD AND WAYNE WEBER

171 W. 73rd St., Indianapolis, 46260. Phone: (317) 257-6619 (home). Email: carolyn_dodd171@

comcast.net and wayneweber@aol.com. Carolyn is retired and Wayne is a self-employed CPA.  

They have been married for 23 years and Carolyn’s mother was a member of Tab in the 1920’s!

BRIAN AND KELLY GRANER 

9664 Nautilus Circle, Indianapolis, 46256. Phone: (651) 301-5690 (Brian - cell) and (317) 753-1769 

(Kelly - cell). Email: brian.graner@gmail.com and kellycgraner@gmail.com. Brian and Kelly are 

both physicians. Kelly is with Franciscan Health and Brian is with IU Health. They have a six-

month old son, Colin, and enjoy time outdoors, cooking and sports.

MATTHEW (MATT) HAND  

9733 Windy Lane # 101, Fishers, IN 46037. Phone: (812) 599-5407 (cell). Email: matthand000@

gmail.com. Matt is married to Tab member Taylor Browning and is the son-in-law of Charlton 

and Michelle Browning. He is from New Zealand and most of his family still lives there. He is a 

regional sales manager for Indiana Safety and Supply and he has a passion for soccer.

BRENDA STAPLETON-LUMMIS AND SCOTT LUMMIS 

14767 Redcliff Dr., Noblesville, 46062. Phone: (317) 843-0701 (home), (317) 843-0701 (cell - 

Brenda) and (317) 697-0385 (cell - Scott). Email: stapletb@gmail.com and scott@ifurnishings.net.   

Scott and Brenda were married at Tab in February of 2017. Brenda works for ParaPro, LLC and 

Scott works for iFurnishings. Scott has two sons and a granddaughter. Brenda is a dancer and 

has taught dance and fitness classes all her life. Both are big Colts fans.

CHRIS MOORMAN 

921 E. 67th St., Indianapolis, 46220. Phone: (812) 797-4507 (cell). Email: chrismoorman13@gmail.

com. Chris is the great-grandson of Helen Burnett and the great-nephew of Howard and Patsy 

Jansen. He is president of Mandersman, Inc. He is active in EDGE Mentoring and Fishing’s 

Future, which is a family aquatic/angler education program.

LOUELLEN (LOLLY) RAMEY  

625 Somerset Dr., West, Indianapolis, 46260. Phone: (317) 441-4433. Email: lollyramey@gmail.

com. Lolly is a realtor with FC Tucker, and she is the radio host and creator of “Classics by 

Request” on WFYI 90.1 FM Radio. She has created and produced over 500 programs for this 

show. She also has two beloved dogs, Hoffie, a German Shepherd and Freida, a miniature 

dachshund.

MIKE AND TERESA STEPHENS   

6086 Osage Dr., Carmel, 46033. Phone: (317) 748-6924. Email: mist@manning.com (Mike). Teresa 

works for SMC Corporation and Mike works for Manning Publications.

Not Pictured
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Tabernacle Presbyterian Church Officers 
 

Class of 2019 Class of 2020 Class of 2021 
 

The Session 
Rev. John Gable, Moderator    Sharon Marshall, Clerk    Dave King, Treasurer 

Jim Babcock 
Kate Ems 
Lezlie Laxton 
Mary Mills 
Jeanne Morton 

Kaye Diener 
Bob Donaldson 
Emily McClelland 
John Thomas 
Terry Turman 

Jeff Crane 
Andrew Hart 
Nick Hill 
Doressa Kupke 
Jennifer Weyreter 

 
The Board of Deacons 

Carter Booker, Moderator   Pat Carlson, Vice Moderator    Brittany Barnett, Secretary   Rich Gunn, Treasurer 

Carter Booker 
Jean Davis 
Chris Erotas 
Lisa Evans 
Rick Reel 
 

Beth Brunsting 
Camille Cantwell 
Pat Carlson 
Ben Donaldson 
Rich Gunn 
Jean Hursh 
Kerry Mitchell 
 

Kevin Ahearn 
Brittany Barnett 
Betsy Brunette 
Kristine Crouch 
James Fowles 
Marion Hoopingarner 
Phil Luzader 
David Perry 
Jeff Poole 
Wrenne Taylor 
Jen Thomas 
Dan Williams 

 
Endowment Fund Trustees 

Steve Weyreter, President  TBD ,Vice President   Sue Anne Gilroy, Secretary 
George Davis 
Bruce McDonald 
Bob Shaw 

Sue Anne Gilroy 
Cathleen Perry 
Richard Scales 

Charlton Browning 
Mike Cracraft 
Steve Weyreter 

 
 
 
 

Presbytery Commissioners:  Mark Ahearn, Mary Allen, Sandy Cheney, Drew 
Childs, Connie Hintz, Mike O’Banyel, Jim Pfeiffer 
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Tab News
Announcements & Events
HOLIDAY CLOSINGS
The Church Offices will be closed on Tuesday, January 1, for 

the New Year’s Day holiday. Have a safe and blessed New 

Year! The church will also be closed on Monday, January 21, 

in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.

SERVICE OF ORDINATION AND INSTALLATION
A service of Ordination and Installation for all of our new 

elders and deacons will be held on Sunday, January 13, 

during our morning services of worship. Please pray for our 

church officers as they begin their terms of service.  

NEW ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS 
In this six-session Everybody, Always Bible study, bestselling 

author Bob Goff shares some of the stories from his life 

that have helped him understand what it truly means to 

love everybody the way Jesus loved them - without fear, 

insecurity or restriction. This begins by loving people right 

where you are through serving and helping the neighbors 

God has placed into your world. We’ll meet in the Parlor 

at 10:00a beginning January 6 - February 17 (we'll skip 

February 3). This class will be co-facilitated by Josh and 

Doressa Kupke. Sign up for study guides in McKee Hallway 

(a $5 donation is suggested). 

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY 
Ladies, please mark your calendars to join us in the 

Resource Center on Monday evenings at 6:00p beginning 

on February 4. We will be exploring the topic of "Hope." 

These studies are an encouraging start to the week and 

a great way to connect, pray and learn with other women. 

Contact Ruth Miller at mrs.ruth.h.miller@gmail.com or 

Jennifer Hamilton at jenns.hamilton@gmail.com for a study 

guide or questions.

DISCIPLESHIP: JUST LIKE JESUS 
Jesus calls us to be His disciples and not just His fans. That 

involves changing (and being changed) into His likeness. 

Max Lucado’s book Just Like Jesus will be the starting point 

of this class and a pointer to Biblically-focused discussion. 

“God loves you just the way you are, but He refuses to leave 

you that way. He wants you to be just like Jesus.” Please 

join us on January 6 - February 17, at  9:00 in the Resource 

Center.

MISSION UNIT KICKS OFF
It’s time for all Tab elementary students to begin their “trip 

around the world” during this year’s Missions Unit. On 

January 6, we’ll prepare for our journey by making passports 

and name pins, decorating our travel bags, and learning 

a bit about the steps involved in becoming a missionary.  

Then on January 13 and continuing through February 24, 

we’ll be visiting a new country each week to learn about 

the geography, language, culture, religious practices and 

Christian mission efforts of that country. This year’s countries 

include Poland, Turkey, Argentina, Tanzania, Alaska, the 

Philippines and Italy. 

PRETEEN “LUNCH AND A MOVIE”
On Monday, January 21, all Tab fifth and sixth-graders are 

invited to join us for our traditional MLK day outing. We’ll go 

out together lunch and then head to Castleton for a movie.  

Cost per student is $5. Please let Mrs. Wirt know by January 

17 if you’re going on the trip so we can be sure to have 

enough drivers. Contact: jennifer.wirt@tabpres.org or 923-

5458, ext. 140

FAMILY FUN NIGHT
On January 26, beginning at 5:30p, Children’s Ministries 

will host a Family Fun Night for the entire Tab family. We’ll 

have a pitch-in dinner, followed by board games, Euchre, 

and the film “The Greatest Showman” on the Gallery “big 

screen.” Children’s Ministries will provide the main dish and 

beverages. Please bring a side dish or dessert to share. 

Child care will be available after dinner for children younger 

than five. No reservations are needed. 

RING AND SING IN THE NEW YEAR
The beginning of a new year is a great time to join the 

Handbell or Sanctuary Choir of Tab. If you would like to 

be a part of one of these great groups of folks, join us on 

Thursday evenings! Handbells rehearse from 6:00p-6:45p 

in the Sanctuary, and the Sanctuary Choir rehearses from 

7:15p-9:00p in the Choir Rehearsal Room. Bring your talent, 

great or small, and join us for a wonderful season of making 

music as we glorify God together!
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January  2019
 Read Through the Bible

1 Luke 5:27-39 Genesis 1-2 Psalm 1

2 Luke 6:1-26 Genesis 3-5 Psalm 2

3 Luke 6:27-49 Genesis 6-7 Psalm 3

4 Luke 7:1-17 Genesis 8-10 Psalm 4

5 Luke 7:18-50 Genesis 11 Psalm 5

6 Luke 8:1-25 Genesis 12 Psalm 6

7 Luke 8:26-56 Genesis 13-14 Psalm 7

8 Luke 9:1-27 Genesis 15 Psalm 8

9 Luke 9:28-62 Genesis 16 Psalm 9

10 Luke 10:1-20 Genesis 17 Psalm 10

11 Luke 10:21-42 Genesis 18 Psalm 11

12 Luke 11:1-28 Genesis 19 Psalm 12

13 Luke 11:29-54 Genesis 20 Psalm 13

14 Luke 12:1-31 Genesis 21 Psalm 14

15 Luke 12:32-59 Genesis 22 Psalm 15

16 Luke 13:1-17 Genesis 23 Psalm 16

17 Luke 13:18-35 Genesis 24 Psalm 17

18 Luke 14:1-24 Genesis 25 Psalm 18

19 Luke 14:25-35 Genesis 26 Psalm 19

20 Luke 15 Genesis 27:1-45 Psalm 20

21 Luke 16 Genesis 27:46-28:22 Psalm 21

22 Luke 17 Genesis 29:1-30 Psalm 22

23 Luke 18:1-17 Genesis 29:31-30:43 Psalm 23

24 Luke 18:18-43 Genesis 31 Psalm 24

25 Luke 19:1-27 Genesis 32-33 Psalm 25

26 Luke 19:28-48 Genesis 34 Psalm 26

27 Luke 20:1-26 Genesis 35-36 Psalm 27

28 Luke 20:27-47 Genesis 37 Psalm 28

29 Luke 21 Genesis 38 Psalm 29

30 Luke 22:1-38 Genesis 39 Psalm 30

31 Luke 22:39-71 Genesis 40 Psalm 31
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WELCOME LITTLE ONES
Congratulations to William Daymon and Kelli Cobb on 
the birth of their baby boy, William “Jack” Daymon, on 
November 14; and Tony and Sarah Malito on the birth of their 
baby girl, Hannah Marie Malito, on December 3. Hannah  
is the granddaughter of Steve and Jennifer Weyreter. 
Congratulations to these families!

OUR DEEPEST SYMPATHY
The Tab Church family extends our sympathies to Holly 
Gamage and her family in the passing of her father, David 
G. Merriman, on December 6; and to Karen and Doug Smith 
and their family in the passing of Karen's mother, Joyce 
Pangel, on December 15. Joyce is grandmother to Lilia Smith 
and Janna (Smith) Wade. Please keep these families in your 
thoughts and prayers.  

FINANCIAL REPORT

We thank you for your commitment to God’s work here at 
Tab! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!
January

 
$1,811,886 
$1,813,956 

$2,070

 
$2,031,071 

$1,968,258 
$62,813

Income: 
YTD budgeted income: 
YTD actual income: 
Actual exceeds budgeted by:

Expenses: 
YTD budgeted expenses: 
YTD actual expenses: 
Expenses under budget by:

Ruth McDonald
Rose Pittman
Kathy Brown-Mayes
Rob Springer
Jeanne Moosey
Holly Cates
Kerry Mitchell
Jude Daymon
Brian Russell
Janet Hohlt
Kathy Fowles
Dennis Johnson Sr. 
Stella Fowles
Stephanie Verbarg
Dave Mills
Mike Terry
Annette Ireland
Lainey Meils

1
2

3

4
5
6
7

8
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY! (CONT’D)
January

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!
January

10

11

12

13
14

15

16

17

Barbara Babcock 
Kathy Gunn
Caleb Goss
John Byers
Lucas Meils
Camille Cantwell
Ellie Morse
Jami Turman
Heather Gillespie
Gina Klopp
Erica Koehring
Caroline Gilroy
Don Douglass
Clay Hanley
Bethany Chatelain
John Keller
Libby Pike
Jasmine Townsend
Fritz Blum
Dennis Scamihorn
Weber Morse
Marshall McKenna
Jeanne Spellman
Tate Turman
DuWayne Hintz

18

19

20

21

22
23

25

26

27

28
30
31

Matt Gall
Rod Lanum 
Dick Hall 
Kayleigh Schumm
Michael Jefferies
Kathy Williams
Charles Packer
Eric Herzog 
Carolyn Dodd
Julie Hudson
Ryan West 
Will Hobbs
Larry Tovsky 
Joshua Kupke
Kathy Dickerman
Craig Costlow
Don Heitman
Randy Belden
Debbie Harker
Heather Miller
Andrew Hamilton
Sarah Malito
Tom Ahearn
Brenda Huston
Susie Birk
Kelly Graner

4
9

13
15
17

28

Eric & Lucy Kropp (16 years) 
Jonathan & Jennifer Russell (9 years)
Rich & Gina Marie Klopp (28 years)
John & Jackie Wimsatt (8 years) 
Randy & Jacquie Green (16 years) 
Eric & Anne Lange (7 years) 



TABERNACLE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

418 East 34th Street

Indianapolis, IN 46205-3795

POSTMASTER: Send address change to Tabernacle Presbyterian Church at the above address.

2018-2019              
BASKETBALL 

Grades 1-6

2019                        
BASKETBALL        
Pre-K and K

2019                         
SPRING SOCCER 

Age: 4-12      

2019                          
NFL FLAG 

FOOTBALL        
Ages: 5-12

Open Registration 9/1/2018 1/1/2019 1/1/2019 1/1/2019
Closed Registration 10/20/2018 2/1/2019 3/29/2019 3/29/2019
Coaches Meeting 11/1/2018 2/11/2019 4/10/2019 4/10/2019
Start Date 11/3/2018 2/16/2019 4/13/2019 4/13/2019
End Date 2/23/2019 3/21/2019 6/15/2019 6/15/2019
Fee $45.00 $25.00 $40.00 $30.00
Divisions First and Second Pre-K and K Ages: 4-6 Ages: 5-6

Third and Fourth Ages: 7-8 Ages: 7-8
Fifth and Sixth Ages: 9-10 Ages: 9-10

Ages: 11-12 Ages: 11-12*

2019                          
FRIDAY NIGHT 

LIGHTS                 
HIGH SCHOOL

2019                          
TACKLE 

FOOTBALL        
Ages: 5-12

2019                         
FALL SOCCER          

Age: 4-12      

2019-2020 
BASKETBALL 

Grades 1-6
Open Registration N/A 1/1/2019 1/1/2019 1/1/2019
Closed Registration N/A 6/8/2019 8/2/2019 10/19/2019
Coaches Meeting N/A 6/17/2019 8/12/2019 10/29/2019
Start Date 5/5/2019 6/22/2019 8/17/2019 11/2/2019
End Date 5/26/2019 10/19/2019 10/26/2019 2/22/2020
Fee N/A $80.00 $40.00 $45.00
Divisions HS Skilled Players Ages: 7-8 Ages: 4-6 First and Second

Ages: 9-10 Ages: 7-8 Third and Fourth
Ages: 11-12* Ages: 9-10 Fifth and Sixth

Ages: 11-12

2018/2019 TAB RECREATION CALENDAR


